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Dear Sir/Madam

We are in support of the reinstatement of Manston Airport and feel it will be beneficial to
the local area for local residents as due to the expanding population from extensive
building in the Thanet area we are sadly lacking in employment for the increasing
population and it will then lead to the creation of new businesses that are badly needed to
support a growing airport.  

We hope that you will give this your consideration when making your decision.

Thank you

Regards

Len and Jill Crowhurst




